
 
 

Holiday Season Waste Collection  
 
 
 

Please Note 
 

 

Due to the holiday season please note: 
 

If you reside in New Liskeard and your collection is scheduled for 
Wednesday December 25, 2019 collection will take place on 

Tuesday, December 24, 2019 
 

 
If you reside in Dymond and your collection is scheduled for 
Wednesday December 25, 2019 collection will take place on 

Thursday, December 26, 2019 
 
 
 
 

Collection scheduled for Wednesday, January 1, 2020  
will take place as scheduled. 

 

**pick-up times may vary during the holiday season** 
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